
February 2025

Works notice: Tuesday 18 February 2025
RPA Staff and Visitor Car Park outage
Between 6am to 7am on Tuesday 18 February and 5am to 4pm on Saturday 22 February 
2025 there will be a planned power outage in the RPA Hospital Staff and Visitor Car Park.

RPA Hospital Redevelopment

More information

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority.  
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team via email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these important works. 

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

HEALTH INFRASTRUCTURE

T      (02) 9978 5901
W     RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 
E      RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

The RPA Staff and Visitor Car Park will have no 
power including lighting between 6am to 7am on 
Tuesday 18 February and between 5am to 4pm on 
Saturday 22 February 2025. 

Work will occur within an established work zone and 
there will be limited construction vehicles in use. 
Parking will be maintained in this space with traffic 
controllers present on site.

The temporary helicopter landing site will be offline 
between 5am to 7pm on Tuesday 18 February and 
between 5am to 4pm on Saturday 22 February 2025.

Please note that Ausgrid will be completing 
maintenance works in the Queen Mary car park on 
Tuesday 18 February.

Key impacts:

•	 No power to the RPA Hospital Staff and 
Visitor Car Park between 6am to 7am on 
Tuesday 18 February and between 5am to 
4pm on Saturday 22 February 2025. 

•	 Ausgrid works occurring in the Queen 
Mary car park on Tuesday 18 February.
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